
Dear Colleagues, 

With great regret we have to announce that, due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, we will 

not be able to meet in Belgrade for our XXI Geometrical Seminar, scheduled to June 6 - 12, 

2021, bearing in mind the uncertainties in travel conditions and the safety of our guests. 

 

The XXI Geometrical Seminar is rescheduled to June 26 - July 2, 2022, probably as a satellite 

conference of ICM 2022, St. Petersburg. The new deadline for abstract submissions is set to 

April 1th 2022. 

 

All registrations and abstracts already submitted will be considered, unless the authors decide 

otherwise. 

  

We are very sorry for any inconvenience we may have caused you! 

 

Best wishes 

Program Committee of XXI Geometrical Seminar 


